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Skyland Road Open 
 

The Skyland Road, Forest Road #569, on the Flathead National Forest, will be open 

as of Friday, August 31.  The road has been closed due to fire activity on the 

Skyland Fire.  The Skyland Road accesses the Granite and Morrison Trailheads 

which lead to the north end of the Bob Marshall Wilderness Complex.   

 

Forest Service Trail #740, Mule Ridge, will remain closed due to fire suppression 

and rehabilitation activities.   

 

The inside of the Skyland Fire perimeter remains closed to public entry.   

 

Please call the Hungry Horse-Glacier View District at 387-3800 for updated 

information regarding access on the district.  For additional fire information, contact 

1-866-831-7450. 
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